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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF LAW
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
To the Committee on Finance

City Council Members

City of Pittsburgh

RE:
Property Damage Claim of ARI Fleet (23C-0222)
This Department has examined a property damage claim presented by ARI Fleet, for damage to their stopped vehicle from a City ES vehicle rear-ending it and pushing it into another stopped vehicle on SR 376 near the Squirrel Hill Tunnels.  
 Claimant has provided proof of  repairs made to the vehicle in the amount of $21.633.77.  Claimant only carries liability coverage on their vehicles and there was no comparable fair market value amount available for the year, make and model of the vehicle involved.  Claimant has signed the appropriate release in the amount they paid to have the vehicle repaired which was $21,633.77 and it is of the opinion of Counsel for the City of Pittsburgh that this proposed settlement regarding the property damage be approved.

A Resolution for a warrant in the amount of $21,633.77 is attached hereto for your consideration, chargeable to and payable from Code 11101.108000.58.58105.2023.  Item No. 11111-44.
Very truly yours,

Submitted by:








s/Krysia M. Kubiak
s/Margaret A. Vitale







Krysia M. Kubiak
Margaret A. Vitale




City Solicitor &
Paralegal & Claims Administrator


Chief Legal Officer
Krysia M. Kubiak


CITY SOLICITOR





Ed Gainey�MAYOR
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